
 
6th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back for the new school year. It has been joyful to see our pupils returning looking so smart and 
happy.  
 
I am writing to invite you to an informal meeting with the staff from your child’s year group next week.  
 
Parents/carers are welcome to attend a short briefing from staff. This will inform you about changes relating 
to homework and other information relevant for your child’s year group.  
These short briefings are an opportunity to get to know your child’s teacher and to find out more about the 
year ahead.  
 
Session will run twice so parents/carers with children in multiple year groups can attend sessions.  
The sessions are as follows:  
 

Year group Date of briefing  Time of briefing 
 

1 Tuesday 12th September  3.20pm & 3.40pm  
2 Thursday 14th September  3.20pm & 3.40pm  
3 Wednesday 13th September  3.30pm & 3.50pm  
4 Tuesday 12th September  3.30pm & 3.50pm  
5 Monday 11th September  3.30pm & 3.50pm  
6 Monday 11th September  3.30pm & 3.50pm  

 
Please come into school via the main office and you will be escorted to your meeting. Children may attend 
with parents/carers if needed but will need to sit sensibly during the session.  
I hope that you will be able to join us for these meetings to enable us to work in partnership to support your 
child this year.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
R. Flanders  
Headteacher  

 


